
 

 

 

Department of Procurement Services 

 
160 South Hollywood Street ˑ Room 126 ˑ Memphis, TN 38112 ˑ (901) 416-5376 

 

 

September 9, 2021 

 

RE: Announcement: IFB#09302021 – Delano ES New Gymnasium 

 

 

Dear Bidders: 

 

This written correspondence forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the Plans and 

Specifications dated September 3, 2021.  

 

Cancelled Solicitation –Please be advised, the pre-bid meeting scheduled for September 9, 2021 

at 9:30am for this project will be officially cancelled. For any vendors who did not receive this 

correspondence in a timely manner, SCS staff will be present to make vendors aware of the 

cancellation.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Procurement Services 


